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McGill university

MONTREAL.
B’aculty OB' Arts.

Office of the Dean.

June 23, 1923.

Sir Arthur Currie,

Principal, McGill University.

Dear Sir Arthur,

While the system of advisers .which we insti­

tuted at the beginning of the session 1922-23, worked very well 

on the whole there were some respects in which the results were 

not satisfactory, and on this account I suggested a reorganiza­

tion to the Faculty of Arts at the last regular meeting and the 

plan I proposed was adopted by that body, 

tion all the first year advisers constitute a Board, the Chairman 

of which is appointed by the Dean of the Faculty, 

has three regular meetings a year and additional meetings if

It has an Executive Committee of four, the Chairman 

of which is the Chaiiman of the Board. 

appointed by the Dean.

Under the reorganiza-

The Board

necessary.

This Committee is

This Committee keeps in touch with the 

whole body of advisers, and is charged with the duty of arranging 

the details of the supervision of the students* work, 

man of the Committee reports to the Dean, 

appointed for next year

The Chair-

The Committee

consists of:-

Dr. A.N. Shaw, Chairman 
Dr. C. Macmillan 
Assoc.Prof. W.T. Waugh 
Asst.Prof. R.R. Thompson.

It has already had a meeting and has drawn up a memorandum, a copy 

of which I enclose, outlining the chief lines of its activity.


